

May 30, 1991

Almaden Valley Rotary Club Endowment 1217 Wooded Hills Drive San Jose, CA 95120

Dear Friends.

On behalf of the Board, staff, and volunteers of Hospice of the Valley, I extend my sincere thanks to Almaden Valley Rotary Club for your most generous contribution to our program.

I am sure you are aware of the importance of such a gift. Because of it, and others like it, we will continue to offer hospice care to terminally ill patients and their families without charge.

I appreciate your interest in our program and look forward to your ongoing support.

Sincerely,

Barbara Noggle, BSN **Executive Director** 

BN:cb

